
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the press release concerning the 

“Survey on Museums and Archaeological Sites Attendance, September 2020”, scheduled for 

15th January 2021, is postponed due to the non – transmission of the necessary data by the 

administrative sources.  
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